Essex Music Services Lead partner in Essex Music Education Hub **Essex County Council** E2, County Hall Chelmsford Essex CM1 1QH



Our Ref: Online Tuition April 2020

Date: 27 April 2020 0333 013 8953 Office Telephone:

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians,

Re. Online Music Tuition

www.essexmusichub.org.uk

We hope this finds you well and that you are managing at home during this difficult time.

We are delighted to announce that we can now offer your regular music tuition online!

Click here to apply

What will it cost for ten lessons?

- £7.75 per lesson for 15 minutes 1-to-1 tuition
- £15.50 per lesson for 30 minutes 1-to-1 tuition

For those students who have theory and/or aural tuition, we will be running online sessions and will advertise those separately in the near future.

We will take up front payment for May and then invoice you in two more instalments in June and July to spread the cost of the lessons across the summer term. Tuition discounts remain in place as usual and if you have an approved tuition discount there is no need to apply again; to find out more about our tuition discounts, please click here.

For individuals who have already paid for the summer term's tuition to their school, there will be no need to charge you for the summer term as we can invoice your school directly for the fees. We have asked schools to contact us if they have already received funds, and as soon as we hear from them, we will be in touch with you directly to arrange your first online lesson.







How will it work?

We will process your application, match you with your tutor, or if they are not available, with the next available cover tutor for your instrument for this term. We will email you with details of the lesson and how to access it. The lessons are a continuation of your in-school learning, and will be private between you and the tutor.

We have an online tuition to ensure the safeguarding of our students and you will be asked to virtually sign this as part of the registration process: that policy is available here (https://www.essexmusichub.org.uk/site/policy/). Once you've applied we'll send you details about which online platform we're using and guidance as to how to use it, and a member of our teach will be in touch to confirm your booking.

If you have any problems in registering or queries about this service, please email us at musichub@essex.gov.uk

Thank you for your patience and we look forward to teaching your child again soon.

With kind regards,

The Essex Music Service Team